
From:                              Pearce, Chris 

Sent:                               04 June 2018 16:11 

To:                                   'Elliot Milne' 
Cc:                                   Business Licence; Legister, Linda 

Subject:                          RE: Milk Beach Cafe & Restaurant, 19 Lonsdale Road, NW6 6RA - 
12033 

  
Dear Mr Milne 

  
Thank you for your correspondence dated the 4th June 2018, stating that you accept the 
conditions set out in our representation. 
  
I confirm that the Public Safety Team now withdraw the current representation and do not make 
any further representations regarding the application. 
  
We will require the agreed conditions to appear on the licence schedule. 
  
  
Kind regards 
  
  
Mr Chris Pearce 
Public Safety Officer 
Regeneration & Environmental Services 
Brent Council 
020 8937 1031 
  
www.brent.gov.uk 
@Brent_Council 
  
***************************************************************************************************************** 
From: Elliot Milne [mailto]  
Sent: 04 June 2018 12:40 
To: Pearce, Chris  
Cc: Business Licence ; Legister, Linda  
Subject: Re: Milk Beach Cafe & Restaurant, 19 Lonsdale Road, NW6 6RA - 12033 
  
Chris, 

  

I accept the conditions outlined in your email on 31st May 2018. 

  

Regards, 

Elliot 

  

  

 

 

  

Elliot Milne 
 

http://www.brent.gov.uk/

